
 
 

Addendum 4 

September 4, 2024 

South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) 

Request for Proposals 

 

RFQ SJPC-24-E9 Sanitary Sewer Inspections, Maintenance and Repairs At The Balzano 

And Broadway Marine Terminals 

 

NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 

 

ANSWERS TO FORMALLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

 

1. The Insurance requirements for the Pollution and Professional Liability has been reduced to 

1m.  

  

  


